
8 July 2020 
 
 
Dear Senior students, parents, and community, 
 
It is with deep regret that the Board of Education for the Bluffs and Winchester School Districts  
have announced the cancellation of the High School Graduation ceremony scheduled for 
Saturday, July 25th.  This decision was based on the current restrictions of large gatherings of 
more than 50 people.  
 
The virtual graduation ceremonies held in May and made publicly available honored all of our 
Seniors.  The videos are still available on the district’s website and social media pages.  Senior 
scholarship awardees were also recognized and honored through virtual ceremonies and posted 
on social media.  The community also organized parades and other gatherings to recognize the 
seniors and their accomplishments. 
 
This was not the conclusion of a great school year that any of us expected or wished for, but the 
support and resilience of our students demonstrates the strength and resolve of our communities. 
This support did not go unnoticed.  On behalf of the faculty, staff, administration, and Board 
thank you for all your support.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Kevin Blankenship 
Superintendent 
 


